
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Monday, September 6th 

Labor Day: Church Office Closed 
 

Sunday, September 12th 
10:30 am: Children’s Church Returns (K – 3rd grade) 

 

Wednesday, September 15th 
6:30 pm: Wednesday Night Worship  

 

6:30 pm: Children on Mission Begins  
 

Sunday, Sept. 12th – Sunday, Sept. 19th 
Janie Chapman Offering for State Missions 

 

September Date to be Announced 
Church Yard Sale 

 

 

Deacons and Nominating Committee Meeting 
Monday, August 2nd, 6:00 pm  

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

 
 

1. Sunday, August 19th: Church members will receive a 
copy of the 2021 – 2022 Nominating Committee Report for 
their review. 

 

2. Called Church Conference, Sunday, August 29th: 
Church members will be asked to approve the 2021 – 2022 
Nominating Committee Report as presented. Election of 
Deacons will also take place. 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

  
 

Lord’s Supper Worship Service 
Sunday, August 29th, 10:30 am 
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Immanuel’s Parking Lot Ministry on Vacation 

 

Immanuel’s Parking Lot Ministry will take a little vacation in 
August but will return in September. We will need a complete 
restock in order to complete our ministry work in September, 
except for toothbrushes. 
 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

 
 Immanuel’s nursery is up and running, which is good. But we 
are short of workers, which is bad! We need some volunteers for 
an hour or two, once or twice a quarter. 

We will be using the last Nursery Workers List as a guide. If 
you would like to have your named removed from the list please 
contact the church office. If you would like to volunteer for duty, 
please talk with Mrs. Brenda Wilkes 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

 
  1  Mr. Steven Lynch 
  5  Master Cayden Lynch 
11  Mrs. Vicki Thornton 
12  Mr. Josh Powell 
12  Mr. Lawrence Thornton 
14  Master Asher Pittman 
16  Miss Cheyenne Lynch, Miss Alyssa Fountain 
21  Mrs. Lynn Fountain 
29  Mr. Al Pierce 

 

 

 
 

 Boyce and Jane Woodberry, son and daughter-in-law of the 
late Mrs. BJ Woodberry, were received into the membership of 
Immanuel Baptist Church on Sunday, July 11th. They are 
received upon Transfer of Membership from Parkwood 
Presbyterian Church of Florence. Their address and phone 
numbers are available through the church office. 
 

 Rev. Dwight and Becky Lindley, were received into the 
membership of Immanuel Baptist Church on Sunday, July 18th. 
They are received upon Transfer of Membership from First 
Baptist Church, Florence. Dwight is semi-retired and serves as 
Immanuel’s Worship Leader. Becky is also retired and is now a 
full-time grandmother. Their address and phone numbers are 
available through the church office. 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

“Helping local families one buck at a time.” 

 
Don’t forget your buck for “Buck-a-Month” Sunday 

Sunday, August 8th 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

 

Operation Christmas Child  
is collecting small stuffed animals in August. 

 

OCC is collecting small stuffed animals during the month 
of August. Please remember they have to fit into the shoeboxes 
while leaving room for other items. 

 


